From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

Sent: Thursday, October 21, 2021 5:16 PM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting;
Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith

Subject: IRC eComment

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First. Name :
Lisa

Last_Name:
Adams

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :

Dear IRC: Your efforts are appreciated. PLEASE keep North County as it is, District 5. It works best that way. Do not
exclude Valley Center from the western portion of North County just because I-15 is a proposed boundary. The
unincorporated areas have different needs than the "CITIES". When bundled with cities the needs of rural areas are
neglected. KEEP north county "NORTH COUNTY" are one!! Thank you for your time.

Submit :
Submit





